
WATER SYSTEM EXPANSION UTILITY IMPROVEMENTS 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
CONSTRUCTION IS RAMPING UP!

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE AND COOPERATION DURING THIS TIME!

April 16, 2021

Construction activity for the Water System Expansion project will increase over the next few weeks. 
Here’s what you can anticipate:

INCREASED CONSTRUCTION TRAFFIC
Increased construction activity means an 
increase in traffic to the site. Additionally, 
multiple deliveries of project materials are 
scheduled to take place in the coming weeks.

EROSION CONTROL INSTALLATION
Installation of project erosion control will 
include installing temporary fencing around 
the project area to prevent sediment from 
entering the stormwater system.

WATERMAIN INSTALLATION
Construction crews are on site actively working from 
the west side of the project to the east. Crews are 
installing watermain pipe.

Questions? Nicole Krause | 612-790-1721 | CarverUtilities@bolton-menk.com
Don’t forget to sign up for email updates on the website! www.carverwater.com
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